
Outlook

Re: Keenan BTLR Road realignment

From BOB STAIR <bobstair@comcast.net>
Date Wed 2/5/2025 10:21 AM
To Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>; Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>
Cc Todd Parsons <tparsons@haleyward.com>

Abby and Miles,
 
We would like to withdraw our application and reapply at a later date, so that we are fully
prepared. It is difficult for our surveyor to produce contour maps with snow on the ground.
 
Please advise if this is problematic with the Town in any way.
 
Thank-you, Bob
 
 
Great Falls Construction, LLC
Robert G. Stair, General Contractor
117 Dublin Road
Falls Village, CT 06031
O: 860.824.7128

On 02/04/2025 12:58 PM EST Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us> wrote:
 
 
Hi Bob,
 
The hearing has to be closed by March 5th (35 days plus up to 65 days extension). Would
you like to extend to February 24th instead?
 
Miles Todaro
Land Use Technical Specialist
Town of Salisbury
PO Box 548
27 Main Street
Salisbury, CT 06068
 
In accordance with CGS §7-159b preapplication review and any results or information
obtained from it may not be appealed under any provision of the general statutes and shall
not be binding on the applicant or any authority, commission, department, agency or other
official having jurisdiction to review the proposed project. Additionally, the information
contained herein has been compiled to provide guidance. It is not to be substituted for an
analysis of regulations of the Town or State or constitute a legal opinion of the Town of
Salisbury. 
 



From: BOB STAIR <bobstair@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 12:45 PM
To: Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>; Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>
Cc: Todd Parsons <tparsons@haleyward.com>
Subject: Keenan BTLR Road realignment
 
Abby and Miles,
 
Please reschedule the public hearing for March 26th so that we can continue to
prepare. If necessary, please also extend our application.
 
Thank-you, Bob
 
Great Falls Construction, LLC
Robert G. Stair, General Contractor
117 Dublin Road
Falls Village, CT 06031
O: 860.824.7128


